
 
 
February 2025 
 
Welcome Sea Monkeys! 
 

We hope that you are all ready for an exciting swim season!  The team Presidents and Aquatic 
Center staff are currently hard at work preparing for the upcoming season. 
 

We will have a Sea Monkey Swim Party.  Mark your calendar’s for Sunday, March 9th, 3-
6pm. Come and reconnect with last year’s swimmers and meet our new ones!  More 
information about this event will be sent to you at a later date. All registration forms must 
be filled out to attend this event. 
 

Our parent meeting will be on Thursday, May 15, 2025 from 6:30-7:30 PM in the 
event center on the Senior Center side.  All parents are encouraged to attend.   
 

Practices begin on Tuesday, May 27th, 2025.  From May 27th – May 30th, our practices will be 
held in the evening from 530p – 730p. Morning practices will begin Monday, June 2nd, from 8-
10am and Monday and Wednesday evenings 6:30 -7:30pm. Practice schedule will be released 
by the end of April. We will still host our home meets at the Rec Center on Tuesdays and our 
away meets on Thursdays. Champs will be held Saturday, July 19th. Please try to schedule your 
vacation after Champs. We need all hands on deck the day before and the day of. 
 

Our Green and White Practice Meet will be on Tuesday, June 10th, from 5-8pm. Once the 
Strongsville Swim League finalizes the swim meet schedule, we will send a copy out and publish 
it to our website.   
 
  
If there are any questions feel free to contact us. Thank you for your participation and we look 
forward to seeing you soon! 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Patti Welker, Aquatic Supervisor            Becky Stemple, Assistant Aquatic Supervisor 
Patti.Welker@Strongsville.org  becky.stemple@strongsville.org 

 

Cinnamon Cifani, President           Brooke Kohlmann 
Ccifani33@yahoo.com                      lilac7eb@gmail.com 

 


